
Right now, 900 Teamster members at a Stop & Shop distribution center in
Freetown, Mass., are in negotiations with the company for their next
contract.

Stop & Shop is trying to do the same thing to these Teamsters as they tried
to do to us back in 2019 – make them give up their union health care plan. 
The company has even threatened to close down the distribution center
rather than bargain fairly.

In 2019, Teamsters members showed up to support us at our strike. They
refused to cross our picket lines by delivering food to striking stores, and
their support helped us get a better deal, faster.

Stop & Shop
Distribution Center

Workers Need Our Help! 

Now it's time for us to show them our support
and help them reach the deal they deserve. 

Scan here to share your
message of support to our
Teamster union siblings:


